
Harvest Festival  We 

are delighted to invite 

parents to our Harvest 

Festival on Friday 8th 

October at 2.45pm in 

the school hall.  This 

will be our first mass gathering of adults in school for a long time so 

please do not attend if you have any covid symptoms.  If you would 

like to attend and would prefer to wear a face mask, that would be 

fine. This year, as in recent years, we will be asking parents for a 

donation of non-perishable goods which we will then donate to local 

charities.  Please can any donations be brought into school in the week 

beginning 4th October so that we can make a display of the goods 

before the festival itself?.  Thank you. 

Flu-vaccinations take place in school on Wednesday 29th September.  Please follow 

the link from earlier correspondence to give consent so that your child is protected as 

we head into the Autumn.  

PTFA Family Social Morning  Thank you to everyone who attended the social 

morning last Saturday - I hope you had a pleasant morning 

meeting up with friends old and new. 

Radley Club  Helen will be running a pumpkin carving 

night on Wednesday 20th October from 3.30pm.  If you 

would like your child to attend, please contact Helen 

directly by emailing her on radley@darley.n-yorks.sch.uk 

by Friday 15th October.  Thank you. 

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
      24th September 2021

18/09/21 - CCCC 
coffee morning 
10am - 12pm 

23/9/21 - RBA 
begins 

29/9/21 - Flu 
vaccinations for 
children 

6/10/21 - PTFA 
AGM via zoom 

8/10/21 - Walk to 
School Day 

22/10/21 - Break up 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Explorers’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Ancient Egypt’ 
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